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MONTHLY LUNCHEON

MONDAY, 18 NOVEMBER, 1991

VENUE:

.IJ.l:[ :

Gallipoli Room, Anzac House, Perth

Fellowship

Luncheon

12.00 hours

12.50 hours

SPEAKER:

SUBJECT:

Mr Duncan Warren

Legacy
Duncan is a Past President of Legacy, and a Vietnam

Veteran.

* * * * * *
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LAST MONTH'S SPEAKER

We were honoured to have as our Guest Speaker Brigadier R.M. Miller,

Commander 5th Military District, who gave us an interesting insight

into the proposed future of the Reserve Forces.

* * * * * *

I ADIES I NIGHT DIN~.. .
ast rem~nder for th~s event In fa~rness to

the Organisers - Please ensure our Treasurer has your bids, together

with your remittance and seating preferences (if any) by no later

than the November Luncheon. After that, emergency alterations only.

There are no changes to details given in the last Newsletter, which

are: W.A. Club, The Esplanade, Perth. Dinner Jacket or Lounge Suit

with Miniatures. 7 pm for 7.30 pm. Cost $40.00 per person inclusive.

Our Treasurer requests that if you intend paying for the Ladies'
Night and your Annual Subscripti?n at the same time, separate cheques

would be appreciated.

* * * * * *
LEGACY CHRISTMAS PUDDINGS

Orders for these can be made by placing your name and requirements on

a board available at the next Luncheon. For some years now Dick

Bretnall has organised the sale of these on behalf of the Sub Branch,

but Dick lately has suffered some ill health. Best wishes Dick for a
speedy recovery, and to take charge again next year.

* * * * * *

VALE

PHILIP TODD AND LESLIE GRIMBLY {

Both Philip and Les passed away in October. Fred Bannister 'and

Basil Best represented the Sub Branch at Philip's funeral and

Alf Pearson, amongst others, at Leslie's. Philip served with the
Royal Engineers and the Royal Electrical and Mechanical Engineers,

and'Les as a pilot with the R.A.A.F., shot'down over Berlin and

became a P.O.W.

Lest We Forget
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ELECTION OF SUB BRANCH OFFICE BEARERS 1992

As at December, 1991, all positions are declared vacant, and

nominations for positions on the new Committee will be called for

at the December Luncheon.

Alternatively, if it is more convenient for you, nominations with

a Seconder may be sent in writing to the Sub Branch Secretary before

that date.

* * * * * *

LADIES'NIGHT DINNER, FRIDAY, 29 NOVEMBER, 1991

To: The Hon Treasurer
Mr E.L. Thomas

I will/will not be attending the Ladies' Night

My Remittance for is enclosed ($40.00per person)

I will be accompanied by .. .....................................

Signed ... .....

Name .......
(BLOCK LETTERS PLEASE)

....

PRESIDENT: T .T . FERRERO,

VICE PRESIDENTS: Senior - W. MUSSON,
Junior - L.D. LEE,

TREASURER: E. L. THOMAS,
SECRETARY: J.F. Hately,
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IMPORTANT NOTICE - SUBSCRIPTIONS

Annual Subscriptions are now due, and we would like to draw the

attention of Members to the following points:

Those Members who do NOT wish to receive the Newsletter should

advise the Secretary or Treasurer. However, if your Subscription

is received minus.the $5 surcharge, it will be assumed you do not

want us to post the Newsletter to you.

PLEASE Pay your Subscription promptly

($25 plus Newsletter Sub $5)

PLEASE Pay it direct to Highgate Treasurer

PLEASE Avoid paying by cash

PLEASE Post your cheque. Hand delivery of Subscriptions

at the Monthly Luncheons (especially in cash) causes

quite a bit of extra work, and, sometimes, confusion

PLEASE Remember, a few' dollars extra as a donation to your

Sub Branch will be accepted with gratitude

As in the past, no receipts for Subscriptions will be forwarded

to Members (to save labour and expense).

Clips for 1992 will be available at Anzac House or at our

Reception Desk on Luncheon days.

~':~':':I':


